
 
 
 
	

 

 
 
 
 
January 27, 2020 
 
Dear Educators, Students and Double Reed Enthusiasts,  
 
Greetings from The College of New Jersey! We are writing you to share details about an exciting event we 
are planning at The College of New Jersey. On Saturday, March 7th 2020 the Department of Music will host a 
Double Reed Summit. The summit is open to high school students, educators, alumni, and community 
members. 
 
This should be an exciting, fulfilling and fun filled day!  The program will include: 
 

Opening Concert by TCNJ Artist Faculty 
Large Double Reed Ensemble Rehearsal and Performance 

Oboe Choir Rehearsal and Performance 
Bassoon Choir Rehearsal and Performance 

Bassoon and Oboe Sessions to Include: 
Reed Making, Maintenance and Master Class Performance Opportunity 

Gala Concluding Concert of Massed Double Reed Ensembles 
 

The summit is FREE and generously sponsored by Dillon Music. Registration is required, and is available at 
music.tcnj.edu/reed summit. We hope you might consider forwarding this information to your students and 
other enthusiasts.   
 
Thank you for all you do to support music education in the region and see you on March 7th! 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Dennis MacMullin                           Dr. Mark Snyder 
Artist-teacher of bassoon,     Artist-teacher of oboe, 
The College of New Jersey     The College of New Jersey 
macmulli@tcnj.edu      snyderma@tcnj.edu 
 
 
   
 	 	 	 More information:  

music.tcnj.edu/reedsummit 
 




